## STPUD offering ways to save water outdoors

South Tahoe Public Utility District is putting on a series of informational meetings for people who are interested in reducing outdoor water use.

The district is hosting a meeting for landscapers interested in the Turf Buyback Program. All attendees will be placed on a list to be distributed to program participants. The meeting is April 29 at 6pm.

On May 6 at 6pm there will be a workshop about the Turf Buyback Program for homeowners. The district will provide information on the program, discuss the requirements in detail, and provide additional resources for how to reduce your water use.

Those two meetings are at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

Learn how to maintain your landscape and reduce water use by improving water management and system efficiency. This workshop on June 5 from 7:30am-noon features indoor presentations and outdoor demonstrations by irrigation industry professionals.

Register online for the June meeting. The cost is \$20. It will be at Lake Tahoe Community College.